Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Jenne Nelson <director@hamlinemidway.org>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 4:45 PM

To: innovativeps512@gmail.com; Ross Haddow; Jeffrey Fischbach
Subject: Re: 1625 university ave w,

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hello Ermias,

Thank you for the notice. If you are interested in getting to know our organization- the Hamline Midway Coalition- or
meeting with our Development Committee, please don't hesitate to reach out. I'd be happy to connect you. We love to
meet our local business owners and hear about their plans for their businesses.

Thank you,

Jenne Nelson | she/her
Executive Director

Hamline Midway Coalition
Schedule a meeting with Jenne
director@hamlinemidway.org
(651) 494-7682

On Wed, Feb 21, 2024 at 12:57 PM Justin Lewandowski <organizer@hamlinemidway.org> wrote:

~~~~~~~~~~ Forwarded message ---------

From: ermias mekonnen <innovativeps512@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Feb 21, 2024 at 12:28 PM

Subject: 1625 university ave w,

To: info@hamlinemidway.org <info@hamlinemidway.org>, <ross.haddow@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-
StPaul) <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Good afternoon
. See attached document liquor on sale license
If you have any questions please let me know

- 763-807-2989
~ ERMIAS MEKONNEN



